
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
TO:  Board of Regents 
 
FROM: Emmanuel Welsh, Chair, University System of Maryland Student Council 
 
RE:  Council Report to the Board, September 2011 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
• The council hosted a summit at Towson University to focus on student representation 

of regional center students in the system and in their home institutions. 
 
• The council will host its retreat on September 18th at Hidden Waters.  The council will 

be welcoming a brand new membership, with only three members returning to the 
council this year.  The retreat will serve as an orientation for new members and as an 
opportunity to give members to discuss a variety of issues including the UMCP-UMB 
merger, student representation of regional center students, and other issues. 

 
• The council will be hosting its first regular meeting in October at Towson University. 


